
Dear Friends,

if this is what a splendid victory looks like I do not know what failure means.

The market today was awful. It felt like setting up inside a prison camp and making sure 
the inmates were behaving properly.

The Cambridge city council has gone completely mad ! Many of us go to other markets 
around Cambridgeshire and further and it is nothing like this! Everyone else realises that 
outdoor markets have become the safest option to shop and that 99% of our customers 
are extremely careful and sensible. The other 1%, like in any other business that is trading,
is kept in check by gentle reminders and very often by follow shoppers.

The way the market square is fenced, signposted and policed by ‘Covid Marshalls’ will 
loose us all our customers and I do not see how we can continue trading like this.

Please find attached a few pictures taken today.

Kind regards

Angelika

Angelika von Heimendahl
Camcattle


